
Fraud Alert! 

Just a friendly reminder that pastors, staff, 

and other church leaders will never email 

or text you soliciting the “emergency” pur-

chase of gift cards, travelers checks, or to 

send money of any kind. If you receive any 

messages of this sort, delete them immedi-

ately. Questions? Talk to Kate or François. 



Keep on Filling the Red Wagons 
You all have been wonderfully generous and while winter will end soon (according 
to Punxsutawney Phil) hunger does not.  Our Red Wagon ministry supplies many 
families in this area with much needed food and personal care products.  Each 
month, the food banks we use give us a list of those item they need to keep the 
shelves full and balanced.   Please keep on filling the Red Wagons as you have 
been.  Thank you.  
 
The requests for February and early March include: 
 

Soups - pull-top preferred 
Chicken and Beef Broth 
Microwaveable Pouches of Rice  
Regular and Decaf Coffee and Tea 
Hot Chocolate – Any Type (Individual Packs are Best) 
Maple Syrup – Individual or Small Containers 
Ketchup, Mustard, and other Condiments 
Cereal 
Canned Fruit – Peaches, Pineapples, Pears 
Spam 
Sardines 
Pickles 
Toilet Paper 
Toiletries  

 
 
Anything you can do to help will be greatly appreciated. One Red Wagon is always 
in the Office entry to the Church. Another other Red Wagon is in the Narthex and 
the third one is on the lower level by the entry door on that level. 


